

Textilservice Stangelmayer GmbH | Werkstr. 1 | DE-83059 Kolbermoor **UN Global Compact** To whom it may concern

E-mail: claudia.brehm@stangelmayer.com

Your ref.: Participant 112651 Our ref.: Grace letter 2018

Kolbermoor, 23.05.2018

Global Compact - Grace Letter

Dear sir or madam,

we recognize that a key requirement for participation in the UN Global Compact is the annual preparation and posting of a Communication on Progress (COP) that comprises of a CEO statement of continued support for the UN Global Compact, a description of practical actions with regard to the principles of the UN Global Compact, and a measurement of outcomes or expected outcomes.

We are late in creating, sharing and posting our COP report due to unexpected, seasonal conditioned high order books. The current holiday season means high season for our industry, nevertheless we hoped that we could finish our report in time, which unfortunately we did not succeed. To make matters worse, some key people who are required to produce the report are on holiday.

We hereby ask for an extension period in order to be able to post a COP that describes our company's efforts and progress to implement the principles of the UN Global Compact. Our new COP report will be posted on the UN Global Compact website by 17.08.2018 at the latest.

Do not hesitate to contact me directly by phone on +49 8031 9097 420 or by e-mail at claudia.brehm@stangelmayer.com if you need any further information regarding our request.

Yours faithfully,

Heidi Helmberger Claudia Brehm Deputy Manager Reporting Officer

Textilservice Stangelmayer GmbH